Foundation for Promotion of Cancer Research
5-1-1, Tsukiji, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 104-0045, Japan
Phone: 81-3-3543-0332 / Fax: 81-3-3546-7826
E-mail: info@fpcr.or.jp

July 7, 2004

Dr. Richard K.Burt

Associate Professor

Division of Immunotherapy

Northwestern University School of Medicine

Dear Dr. Burt,

[ am pleased to inform you that the Foundation for Promotion of Cancer
Research (FPCR) invites you to the National Cancer Center Hospital for promotion
of international scientific cooperation in the field of cancer research. The program
is supported by a Grant-in-Aid from the Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare of
Japan for the 3rd Term Comprehensive 10-Year Strategy for Cancer Control. Your
FPCR fellowship schedules from Aug 16 to Aug 31st, 2004,

You are requested to submit a report on the results of your research before
leaving Japan. Enclosed please find instructions for preparation of the report.

I hope that these arrangements are satisfactory. If you could accept this
invitation, please let us know the exact date of your arrival. We look forward to
hearing from you on this matter soon.

Sincerely yours, |

. ) i
Makoto Doi, M.D. '
Executive Director
Foundation for Promotion of
Cancer Research
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